Minutes
Alberta All British Motoring Society (AABMS) Board Meeting, August 14, 2021 at the Royal Pizza, West End

In attendance: Dennis Coulthard, Vice Chair (Chairing this meeting); Michael Hrycyschyn, Treasurer, Howard Jewell; Raymond Robinson; Neil Rogers, Guest (Treasurer of the Edmonton Classic Sports Car Club (ECSCC).
Regrets: Mike Leedham (President), Will Keith

The meeting commenced at 6:15 PM.

1. Naming & timing of the September 11, 2021 field meet: It was decided to name the meet, “The Alberta All British Motoring Society Picnic In The Park”. It was decided that, due to the short time frame, the meet will be the picnic format with a minimum of organization. Setup will be from 9:00 to 11:00 AM; the meet itself will be from 11:00 AM to 3:00 PM.
2. It was decided to make the featured marque the Jaguar E-Type – 70 years.
3. Insurance: The previous arrangement with Reliance Insurance and the National Antique Automobile Clubs of Canada (NAACC), whereby AABMS insurance was to be covered under the ECSCC umbrella policy, is no longer available to the AABMS due both clubs being Registered Societies. It was decided that Dennis would investigate the AABMS joining the NAACC for the rest of the 2021 calendar year in order to avail the AABMS of the NAACC group insurance coverage. The NAACC and Reliance Insurance will pro-rate the cost for the rest of 2021. A Certificate of Insurance will be provided to give to the City of Edmonton. Dennis will investigate & provide details to the AABMS Board by e-mail in the near future. Discussions on planning for Insurance for 2022 & forward will be made at subsequent AABMS Board meetings this fall.
4. Booking Victoria Park with the City of Edmonton: Michael reported that the Victoria Park central area is booked.
5. Tents, tables & flags: Discussion was made suggesting table & chairs for the registration area. No specific decisions were made & this topic will be carried forward to the next board meeting. Michael said that he will pick up flags from Neil Rogers.
6. Food trucks: It was decided that Howard will contact a Mexican & a popcorn food truck and the Fat Franks hot dogs stand. Dennis will contact the “Curbside” food truck. 
7. Volunteers: Mike Leedham’s email of August 6, 2021 stated that, “Will has agreed to secure volunteers as required” The was felt to be satisfactory.
8. Publicity: Raymond will handle publicity & Howard will send Raymond & the Board an updated notice.

The meeting ended at 8:45 PM. No date was set for the next meeting.

Dennis Coulthard



